
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden 
FROM: Julie Weaver  
RE:           Awarding of Advertised Bid/Proposals 
DATE:  May 12, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
Advertisement: BD1600 Dish Machine Rental Service  
Person Responsible: Lynne Rogers 
Funding Source:  District Funds 
Recommendation: Lann Chemical  
Total Award:  No Charge 
 

 

     

Julie Weaver and Suzie Parker representing TPSD along with Paul 
Scott with Auto Chlor accepted two sealed proposals at 10:00 AM on 
Wednesday, April 29, 2015.  Having met all the specifications listed on 
the proposal, we are recommending that the Board award the bid to 
Lann Chemical.    The other proposal was submitted by Auto-Chlor 
with a bid total of $13,486.50. 
 
 
 
 
Advertisement: BD1501 Milk Products 
Person Responsible: Lynne Rogers 
Funding Source:  Food Service 
Recommendation: Turner Milk – Extend Bid Contract  
Total Award:  current bid pricing extended 
 
 
Turner Milk has agreed to extend the current bid contract to July 1, 
2015 through June 30, 2016.  Mrs. Lynne Rogers wishes to extend the 
current pricing until the specified date to ensure the schools are 
serviced for the summer program.    
 


